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Liz Jackson

FARADAY AVENUE, 3, FARADAY AVENUE, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 4AY

| Objection

I'd like to support all of the previous comments opposing these works. Whilst I'm not fundamentally
opposed to the capping proposal I have concerns about what the land will subsequently be used for.
More importantly I am extremely concerned with the thought of any number of HGV's using the road
up to Standen for 80 weeks. Apart from the vehicle emissions the road infra structure was not built to
support this sort of usage. Anyone who has driven up to Standen will be fully aware of how narrow the
road is and regular damage to vehicles using this route - wing mirrors and scrapes. To then introduce
HGV's will undoubtedly result in accidents and possible loss of life. I'd like to strongly object to the
proposal.
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